
Thank you for participating in our recently released survey 
regarding the renovation of the Burns Park tennis courts. 
We received a tremendous amount of responses, further 
highlighting the value that the community places in its parks 
system!  Your input is greatly appreciated and helps us to better 
understand community ideas, concerns and priorities.

The survey, open from June 26-July 15, asked community 
members to vote on one of three options for the future 
configuration of the Burns Park courts. We received 219 survey 
responses from the community and 69 comments. The survey 
was advertised on NextDoor, GovDelivery, Facebook, Twitter and 
via mail to residents who live within 1/4 mile of the park. 

Based on survey results and comments received, the community 
strongly favored incorporating permanent pickleball 
infrastructure in the redesign.  Option C which proposes creating 
two pickleball courts and keeping three tennis courts received 
the majority of votes.  The city’s park planners will present the 
community feedback and recommend moving forward with 
Option C at the next Parks Advisory Commission meeting, 
currently scheduled for Tuesday, Sept. 15 at 4 p.m. 

If you have any additonal 
questions, please contact:

Adam Fercho, 
Parks Planner and 
Landscape Architect at 
afercho@a2gov.org or 
734.794.6230 ext. 42549
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Q1 Choose Option A, B or C.
Answered: 219 Skipped: 0

Total Respondents: 219  
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